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RE: National Education Union (NEU) Strike Action 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

I am writing to update you on our plans following the National Education Union’s (NEU) 

announced plans for a series of strikes on the following days:  Wednesday 1st February, 

Tuesday 28th February, Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 16th March 2023.   

 

First of all, I want to assure you that we have completed a robust risk assessment that 

prioritises the safety of our students and staff.  I also want to make clear that, guided by this 

risk assessment, our prime directive is to remain open for as many children as possible and 

to provide a safe and productive learning environment.  

 

With regards to Wednesday 1st February, Trinity Academy St Peter’s will remain open to all 

pupils.  

 

You will understand that the situation can fluctuate, and so information regarding the other 

strike dates will follow nearer those dates.  We appreciate that many parents/carers need as 

much notice as possible of our intentions, and I assure you that we have tried to 

communicate this information in a timely and informed manner.   

 

I do appreciate the patience many of you have shown in this challenging period of time, and 

if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the academy.  

 

 

Thank you for your continuing support for the school,  

 

 
Mr Mathew Brown 

 

Principal 

 


